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  Chatham County Police Department Working to Identify Theft by Shoplifting Suspects 
 

Chatham County, GA (December 7, 2020) – The Chatham County Police Department is 

working to identify two men suspected of shoplifting from a Berwick-area hardware store. 

 

The men are suspected of theft by shoplifting at the Ace Hardware store in Berwick on 

November 29, 2020. The men were in the store at approximately 10 a.m. and their images, and a 

picture of their vehicle, were captured on surveillance footage. 

 

Anyone who has any information that may be helpful in the investigation is asked to call the 

Chatham County Police Department Detectives at 912-651-4721 or CrimeStoppers at 912-234-

2020. Tipsters are anonymous and may qualify for a cash reward. 
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